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I am sure that you would find yourself
with congenial colleagues and congenial surroundings
at Macdohald College, which, as you know, was most
generously endowed by the late Sir ¥illiam Macdonald,
and I sincerely hope you will decide to come to us.

I would expect you $o take up your duties carly in
September,

Yours faithfully,

Principal and Vice-Chancellor.




